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Dear Parents/Carers,

To accompany Year 3’s topic this term of Stone Age to Iron Age, on Monday 25th March, Year 3 will be taking part in a Stone Age day. We will have an experienced workshop team come into school for the day to deliver a range of engaging and exciting Stone Age activities. The workshop will last all day and the children will be able to learn about the development of life from the Stone Age through to the Iron Age, by handling real artefacts, taking part in interactive activities and games, and conducting a group investigation. 

There is a voluntary contribution of £6.50 requested to cover the cost of the day. Our method of payment is via the Parent Mail app. Please note that although all contributions are voluntary, should we receive insufficient funds, the event will not be able to go on. 

If you wish your child to take part in the Stone Age Workshop, please fill in the attached form with your Parent Pay reference, and hand in to your child’s class teacher. Payment forms must be returned by Friday 15th February. 

Many thanks, 

Miss Smith and Mrs Cupper


__________________________________________________________

Year 3 Stone Age Workshop – 25th March

Name: ______________________________ 	Class: _________

I have paid online    *RECIEPT NUMBER: ________________

Signed: ____________________
[image: ]

image1.png
Lickey Hills Primary School & Nursery

dream togetner - oelieve Together - achieve together w





image2.png
Lickey Hills

The Hive
¢ "8
%

Out Of School Club




image20.png
Lickey Hills

The Hive
¢ "8
%

Out Of School Club




image3.png
Old Birmingham Road, Lickey, Birmingham B45 8EU ¢ Telephone 0121 445 1992 « Fax 0121 445 5803
email office@lickeyhills.worcs.sch.uk « www.lickeyhills.worcs.sch.uk

i
Eco-Schools

Headteacher Miss Amanda Salisbury, B.Ed(Hons), NPQH a““
Healthy School

SureStart




